
     

 

City of Hesperia 
STAFF REPORT  

 

 
 
DATE: May 19, 2020 

TO: Mayor and Council Members 
 

FROM: Nils Bentsen, City Manager 

BY: Melinda Sayre, Director of Government Services/City Clerk 

SUBJECT: Resolution in Support of San Bernardino County Sheriff and San Bernardino 
County Fire Public Safety Personnel  

 
RECOMMENDED ACTION 
 
It is recommended that the City Council adopt Resolution No. 2020-34 supporting San Bernardino 
County Sheriff and San Bernardino County Fire public safety personnel during the COVID-19 
pandemic.  
 
BACKGROUND 
 
At the April 21, 2020 City Council Meeting Mayor Pro Tem Gregg requested that a resolution of 
support for public safety personnel during the COVID-19 pandemic be agendized.  
 
The San Bernardino County Sheriff and the San Bernardino County Fire Departments are 
responsible for ensuring community safety for over 2.1 million residents in the largest 
geographical county in the United States.  
 
The COVID-19 pandemic has disrupted the lives of every person in the United States and public 
safety personnel must cope with the pressure of protecting the public and their own families. 
Despite the risk for acquiring the illness, which can cause severe illness and even death in 
extreme cases, public safety personnel remain committed to sacrificing their personal safety to 
provide quality front line services to the community.  
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this item. 
 
ATTACHMENTS 
 
1. Resolution No. 2020-34 


